
LONG LEAF PLANTATION HOA BOARD MEETING – February 24, 2023 

I. CALL TO ORDER: 6:30 PM  

II. ESTABLISHMENT OF QUORUM   
Board members present:  Duncan MacKenzie; Michael Campany, Teri Christopher, Rebecca Verrastro, and 
Nada Acquaro. 
 

A short special meeting was held for the purpose of finalizing plans for the restoration of our medians.   

The lowest bid received was submitted by Joe Marimon, who has done work for the Christopher’s in the past 
and the Chrisopher’s were satisfied with the work that he did.  It was decided that we will do the first two 
medians now and the other two medians at a later date.  The failing plants will be removed and mulch will be 
put down.   

The cost of this part of the project is $650. 

A motion was made by Michael Company and seconded by Rebecca Verrastro.  A vote was held and all board 
members in attendance voted “Aye”.  The motion passed unamimously.  

The meeting was adjourned at 7:00 PM   


